





postbox@goldsmith.windsoracademytrust.org.uk









Headteacher

Mr M Wakeman

















## Year 1 trip to 'Into Film' Festival Wednesday 27th November 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

The Into Film Festival is an annual, nationwide celebration of film and education for children aged 5–19. The event aims to inspire young people to explore films in new and creative ways, making it the perfect opportunity for them to enjoy the big screen experience!

For this trip, children will travel to and from Cineworld Burton upon Trent by coach, departing promptly from school at 9:00 a.m. We expect to return around lunchtime, so please ensure your child has a packed lunch. If you would like the school to provide lunch on trip day, please complete the form on Arbor titled *Lunch Preference for School Trips* if you haven't already done so.

Please also ensure that your child is dressed in full school uniform.

The cost of the trip, including coach transport, will be covered through school support and a voluntary contribution plan. Payments can be made via Arbor as a one-off payment of £50.00 or in 10 monthly instalments of £5.00, starting on 1st October 2024 (total payable: £50.00). Please note that cash payments will not be accepted.

Yours sincerely

Miss Gindhay Class Teacher

\*Not for profit statement. Every effort is made to ensure the estimated costs of trips/activities is accurate and our policy is not to make a surplus. There may be occasions after making all associated payments a small surplus of funds remain, if this situation arises and the surplus is greater than 5% of the total trip cost and the calculated refund per person is greater than £10, refunds will be issued, otherwise any remaining funds will be retained and contributed to future activities.